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FCHS Foundation ANNUAL MEMBERS MEETING JUNE 26, 2025 

Tom Jeffery - FCHS Foundation Chair 

 

Our People 

 

Volunteer Elected Board of Directors 

Judy Bodkin (Thamesville) 
Harry Denkers (Florence) 
Scott Gawley (Bothwell) 

Tom Jeffery (Appin) 
Janneke Newitt (Melbourne) 

Kirk Patterson (London/Glencoe) 
Lynda Pelcz (Rodney) 

Joanne Vansevenant (Newbury) 
Pam White (Bothwell) 

 

FCHS Foundation Board of Directors a community/skills-based board continuing to be 

fully engaged and stable! 

 

Ex-officio Board Directors 
Chelsea King – MHA Representative 

Jackie Herdman – Auxiliary to FCHS Representative 

Julie McBrien – FCHS Representative 

 
We thank ex-officio board directors for their continued support! 
 

 
Foundation Staff 

Rosemary Bartlett – clerical assistant 
Jackie Van Eerd Beatty – fundraising coordinator 

Martha Wortner - administrator 
 

We recognize our staff for all their hard work and ownership of the foundation! 
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FCHS Foundation Governance – 2024/2025 
 

By-law completed and compliant with ONCA 
Board policies amended in accordance with changes to by-law 

 

 

Strategic Plan/Direction 
 

 

 
 

Year 4 of Strategic Plan 

1. Governance * By-law and board director’s policies complete 

2. Human Resources * Status Quo with 3 part time staff 

3. Fundraising * Growing internal and 3rd party events 

4. Communication * Facebook activity, community presentations and 

launch of new website 

 

GOVERNANCE

HUMAN 
RESOURCES

FUNDRAISING

COMMUNICATION
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Total 24/25 FCHS capital equipment support $205,538 

 

The foundation is pleased to confirm ongoing commitment 2025/2026  

FCHS capital support of $250,500! 

 

PLUS!!! NEW SUPPORT COMMENCING 2026/2027 

$90K ED Doctors Retention support over a minimum of 3 years 
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Signature Events 2024/2025 
 

Golf Tournament – July 2024 
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Paeds & Adult Airway Ventilator  
       

Net profit $41,471 

Golf registration – SOLD OUT 

Golf raffle – SOLD OUT 

 

 

 

Our gratitude to golf sponsors, players and businesses who provide their 

continued support of the foundation golf tournament 
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Dinner Theatre – Hot Bed Hotel – November 2024 

 

 
 

Sponsored by Axiom Mutual Insurance 

6 performances (FCHSF Board Director Harry Denkers far right) 

80% of tickets sold 

Net profit = $25,339 

 

Split the Pot Lottery 
 

 
 

FCHS Foundation has partnered with other hospital foundations in an 

innovative fundraising lottery called Split the Pot. 

FCHSF share of the pot 2024-2025 $10,316 



6 
 

 

Chicken & Rib Drive Thru Dinner – April 2024 
 

 

325 Meals Served 

Awesome board member involvement 

Profit - $2,296 

 

Community Support 

 
FCHS Foundation is grateful for the support given to the foundation by groups within the 

Four Counties Community. We wish to recognize the following: 

Confederation Chapter IODE Ridgetown 

Glencoe & District Curling Club 
Glencoe Celebrate Community 
Committee 

Glencoe District Lions Club 

Glencoe Night Market  
Kiwanis Club of Rodney  
Kiwanis Club of West Lorne 

Municipality of Brooke - Alvinston 

Newbury Dental   
Optimist Club of Bothwell  
Optimist Club of West Lorne 

Pampered Chef - Tracy Cardinal 

RCL Bothwell BR 252  
RCL Newbury BR 583  
RCL West Elgin BR 221  
RCL Zone A5   
Rodney Lions Club  
Salus Mutual Insurance Company 

Village of Newbury   
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Supporting Community 
 

Annual Memorial Service – February 2025 
 

 
 

120 lives remembered 
Attendance 125 family members 

A time for foundation members to spend time with family of those we 
remember 

 

Spring & Fall Newsletters 
 

 
 
What’s Happening at FCHS – shines a light on our hospital, foundation and 

auxiliary 
Distribution - 11,500 homes, farms and businesses receive newsletters 
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Keep up to date at our website for all things happening at the foundation!! 

 

We Say Thank You 
 

Julie McBrien, for your service to the Foundation as FCHS Rep 
Chelsea King, for your service to the Foundation as MHA Rep 

Jackie Herdman, for your service to the Foundation as Auxiliary Rep 
 

In Closing Thank You  
 

To the Foundation’s awesome board of directors and staff, with your 
support we have achieved another successful year for FCHS Foundation!!! 
 
 

Tom Jeffery, FCHS Foundation Chair 

Website

fchsfoundation ca

  

          

                    

                 

                                      


